AUGUST 29, 1974

Office of the White House Press Secretary

NOTICE TO THE PRESS

The President has invited the following people to the summit meeting of economists on September 5, 1974:

Professor Andrew Brimmer Graduate School of Business Harvard University Cambridge, Mass.

Professor Harold Carter Department of Agricultural Economics University of California at Davis

Professor Otto Eckstein Department of Economics Harvard University

Professor Milton Friedman Department of Economics University of Chicago

Professor J. Kenneth Galbraith Department of Economics Harvard University

Dean C. Jackson Grayson School of Business Administration Southern Methodist University

Dr. David L. Grove IBM Corporation

Professor Walter Heller Department of Economics University of Minnesota Mr. Walter Hoadley Executive Vice President and Chief Economists Bank of America, N. T. & S. A.

Mr. Walter J. Levy Independent Petroleum Consultant New York, New York

Mr. Carl Madden
Chief Economist
U. S. Chamber of Commerce

Mr. A. G. Matamoros Armstrong Cork Company

Professor Paul W. McCracken Graduate School of Business Administration University of Michigan

Dr. Arthur M. Okun
The Brookings Institution

Mrs. Norma Pace Chief Economist American Paper Institute

Professor Paul A. Samuelson Department of Economics Massachusetts Institute of Technology

Professor George P. Shultz The Bechtel Corporation

Mr. Beryl Sprinkel Executive Vice President and Economist Harris Trust and Savings Bank

Professor Herbert Stein Economics Department University of Virginia Mrs. Nancy Teeters
Senior Specialist
Economics Division
Congressional Research Service
Library of Congress
Washington, D. C.

Dr. Arnold Weber, Provost Carnegie Mellon University Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

#